
NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF  

THE SAN CARLOS ESTATES WATER CONTROL DISTRICT 

 

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE SAN CARLOS ESTATES WATER CONTROL 

DISTRICT (DISTRICT) WILL HOLD A BUDGET WORKSHOP AT THE GULF SHORE 

CHURCH, 25300 BERNWOOD DRIVE, BONITA SPRINGS, FLORIDA 34135. THE 

WORKSHOP SHALL BE HELD AT 2:00 P.M. ON AUGUST 9, 2024. THE PURPOSE OF THE 

WORKSHOP IS TO DISCUSS BUDGETARY AND FISCAL MATTERS, INCLUDING THE 

2024/2025 FISCAL BUDGET (BOTH REVENUE AND EXPENSES), AND ANY AND ALL 

OTHER BUSINESS TO COME BEFORE THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS. THE 

WORKSHOP IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. NO DECISIONS SHALL BE MADE BY THE 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS DURING THE WORKSHOP. EVEN THOUGH NO DECISIONS 

WILL BE MADE DURING THE WORKSHOP, IF A PERSON DECIDES TO BRING ANY 

LEGAL ACTION RELATED TO ANY MATTER DISCUSSED AT SUCH WORKSHOP, HE 

OR SHE WILL NEED A RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS, AND FOR SUCH PURPOSE, 

HE OR SHE MAY NEED TO ENSURE THAT A VERBATIM RECORD OF THE 

PROCEEDINGS IS MADE, WHICH RECORD INCLUDES THE TESTIMONY AND 

EVIDENCE UPON WHICH THE LEGAL ACTION IS TO BE BASED. IF AN INDIVIDUAL 

REQUIRES SPECIAL AID OR SERVICES AS ADDRESSED IN THE AMERICANS WITH 

DISABILITIES ACT (ADA), PLEASE CONTACT THE DISTRICT OFFICE AT (239) 495-

4699.  


